
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In Studio Rehearsals  
Please mark your calendars for the following mandatory 
rehearsal dates. 
 Friday May 31 for Once Upon a Time (Recreational 
classes and solos only), Saturday June 1st for 
Cinderella 
Monday June 3rd Cinderella (Act 1) 
Tuesday June 4th Cinderella (Act 2) 
 
Registration 
Early registration will be available at the theatre in the 
lobby. Registering in advance is a great way to secure 
your place in classes for our next school year.  
You will also be able to register for our summer 
program at this time. For more information about our 
summer program, please scroll to the bottom of this 
newsletter. 

 

2012-2013 Calendar 
January 31 Late Costume Payments Due 
March 16-22 Costume Fitting Week (Parents Must Attend) 
March 25-30 Closed for Spring Break 
April 8-13 Recital Packages Sent Home 
April 22-27 Picture Week (Parents Must Attend) 
April 27 Final Day to Turn in Program Ads 
May 11 Deadline for Ticket Requests, Program and T-shirt Pre-orders. 
May 27 Closed for Memorial Day 
May 31 In-studio Rehearsal for “Once Upon a Time” (non-LPAC 
dances) 
June 1 In-studio Rehearsal for “Cinderella” 
June 3 In-Studio Rehearsal for “Cinderella” Act 1 
June 4 In-Studio Rehearsal for “Cinderella” Act 2 
June 5 Tech Rehearsal “Once Upon a Time” at UWF 
June 6 Dress Rehearsal “Once Upon a Time” at UWF 
June 7 In-Studio Rehearsal “Once Upon a Time” (LPAC Dances) 
June 9 “Once Upon a Time” Performances at 12 noon and 4 pm at 
UWF 
June 10-12 “Cinderella” Tech Week at UWF  
June 13-15  “Cinderella” Performances at UWF 
July 22-August 2 2013 Summer Intensive and Company Auditions 
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Memorial Day 
Please do not forget that LaBelle Performing 

Arts studio’s will be closed Monday May 
27th for Memorial Day. We will resume 

classes on Tuesday May 28th.  
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Congratulations!! 
Congratulations to Mrs. Debi, Mrs. Tresa, 
Mrs. Cindy, Emily, and all who participated 
in the Music, Musical theatre, and Home 
School Recitals over the weekend. The 
students did such a great job and we are 
so proud of all of your hard work! 
 
Ticket Requests 
Please don’t forget to turn in your ticket 
requests for our end of year productions. 
There are only a few tickets left for each 
show!! 
 
Summer Music Fun 
Great Opportunity!  LPA Music Teachers 
will be teaching through the summer 
months.  This is a great time to begin 
those lessons you've always dreamed of 
taking!  You are never too "Old" or 
"Young" to begin musical training.  Why 
not let our LPA  Music Teachers help you 
begin this journey. If you have a student 
that is new to Middle School or High 
School Band,  this is a great time for them 
to receive some additional Instruction that 
will be helpful in furthering their musical 
knowledge, instrumental success and 
confidence building. If you are interested 
in summer lessons, please contact our 
LPA Musical Director, Debi Schaffer, at 
the number or email address below. We 
look forward to working with you! 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


